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Rapunzel
For the past few years our Year 2-6 classes have  
thoroughly enjoyed  going to the Pantomime at 

the Watermill Theatre. This year the show is 
Rapunzel.  Please check your emails for details 

regarding payment.

- From 13th-28th Sept - Parent information 
meetings. Please check your class emails.

- 23 Sept: 3FE & 3DE Oxfordshire Museum 
Visit

- Fridays - 3FE Swimming sessions 
- 27 Sept 3EE Oxfordshire Muesum visit
- 6 Oct - PTA Clothes collection

Im por t ant  Dat es

We are looking for a family to Host a new pupil, 
who lives in London, coming into Secondary 6.

Please contact Susi in Reception 
(s.dalton@europaschool.uk) 

for more information

Can you help?

Congrat ulat ions to Nico Skoda (6DE) 
who won a bronze medal in the 

national /  inter-regional trampolining 
championships in Sheffield on 3rd 

September 2022

During the summer 
holiday Livia Posner 
(6DE), Freya Posner 

(3DE) and Olivia 
Vautrin (6FE) organised 
a cake sale. Thanks to 
their wonderful baking 

and generous 
neighbours, they raised 
£84.25 for each of the 

charities WWF and 
UNHCR Ukraine 

refugees.

Congrat ulat ions

Congrat ulat ions

Congratulations 
to all our 
Reception 

children on their 
first full week at 

school. They have 
settled in so 

happily and we 
are very proud of 

them

https://www.house-of-fun.co.uk/book-a-camp
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